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Installation Dinner
Our Installation Dinner will be held on Thursday, June 27 at Ingall's Creek Enrichment Center to
celebrate Mahala's great achievements in this beautiful setting.

Potluck dinner starts at 5:00pm. Main dish will be provided, along with lemonade. Please bring a side
dish and BYOB. Cost is $10 per person.

If you haven't had a chance to sign-up but plan on attending, please contact Brad Brown at
karenbradbrown@msn.com
or Melanie Baur at melanieAbaur@gmail.com.

Ingall's Creek Enrichment Center
12355 Ingalls Creek Rd.

Peshastin, WA 98847

info@ingallscreek.org

(509) 548-3306

Julia's Going Away Party
Greetings, Rotarians-

Julia's Going Away Party will be the same format as last year, with a float down the river and a BBQ at
Gary
Planagan's place.

****************************** ****************
Tuesday, July 2 at Happy Wave, 10576 Hwy 2
Meet at 3pm for the river float at KOA - tubes, life jackets and transportation provided
BBQ dinner at 5pm at Happy Wave - bring your own beverages

Cost is $10 - please RSVP to Karen Haire at karenehaire@gmail.com or
509-433-6402.
****************************** ****************

Meeting Schedule Changes

This Installation Dinner this Thursday, June 27, will replace our Friday meeting, so
we will not meet on Friday, June 28th.

We will not meet on Friday, July 5, due to the 4th of July holiday. Our first meeting
of the new Rotary year will be Friday, July 12.

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267015
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
mailto:karenehaire@gmail.com
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Trail Ambassador Signups
Please contact Karen Haire at
karenhaire@nwi.net if you are able to help
out with this year's Trail Ambassador
Program the last weekend in July!

Hands On Help Needed
There are two projects that Leavenworth Rotary is working on,
and we need your help!

John Fishburne is heading up a project to build a deck and
stairs for a gentleman in Hospice care. If you wish to help with
this project, please contact John at fishburnej3@gmail.com

Mike Worden is heading up the project to get the Ken Kohnhorst
Memorial Service Sign built and placed. If you wish to help with
this project, please contact Mike at wordenrmike@outlook.com.
Below is a diagram of this sign project:

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061


District Changeover
Members of Cashmere, Chelan, East Wenatchee, Levenworth, Wenatchee, Wenatchee Confluence and Wenatchee Sunrise. This is a
great opportunity to show support and appreciation for both the outgoing District Governor, Marjolein Lloyd, and incoming District
Governor Tom Tochterman. Join us to celebrate both these people who have given a great deal of their time over the last several
years to prepare and serve as District Governor.

The link to register is below. Hope to see you there for a FUN evening!

LINK TO REGISTER IS AVAILABLE ON THE DACdb CALENDAR or you can use
the below link:

https://dacdb.com/Calendar/ Event.cfm?EventID=77751189& CalClubID=0&R=0. 727222406616195

HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS ARE AVAILABLE AT:
Hilton Garden Inn, Wenatchee

Discounted hotel room rates available: https://bit.ly/3UYt LCN

Local Rotarians Invited to Attend AppleSox Game

\

https://dacdb.com/Calendar/Event.cfm?EventID=77751189&CalClubID=0&R=0.727222406616195
https://bit.ly/3UYtLCN


\

You are invited to Rotary Night at the Wenatchee Applesox vs Kelowna Falcons on Tuesday, June 25, 6:35 pm in Wenatchee WA!
We will celebrate community, baseball and Rotary. This event is sponsored by the Rotary Clubs of Cashmere, Chelan, East
Wenatchee, Leavenworth, Wenatchee, Wenatchee Confluence, and Wenatchee Sunrise.

Are Rotarians playing baseball?
No, but that would be fun! Instead, the Wenatchee Applesox are playing the Kelowna Falcons. We are delighted that our District
5060 Governor, Marjolein Lloyd, will throw out the first pitch. Area 8 Assistant Governor and Wenatchee Rotarian Mike Kintner will
sing the national anthems.

Where is the game?
Paul Thomas, Jr. Stadium
1300 5th St, Wenatchee WA 98801
On the campus of Wenatchee Valley College

What time does the game start and end?
Start time is 6:35 pm. Each game is different, but you can expect the full game to last until roughly 9 pm.

How do I buy tickets
Purchase your tickets using the promo code â€œrotaryâ€​ via the Wenatchee Applesox website. You have two ticket choices: 1.
General admission bleacher seats for $5. General admission seats are bleacher style and don't have backs. OR 2. You can purchase a
seat with a back for $10.50 by choosing a seat in Reserved Seating, Section D. You will be close to Rotarians and can easily visit and
chat.

Will I be able to sit with other Rotarians?
Yes, bleachers along third base will be set aside for Rotarians. You can sit in this section with the purchase of a General Admission
ticket. You can purchase a seat with a back in Reserved Seating Section D and be near the Rotary bleacher section.

Can I bring my portable bleacher seat so I have a backrest?
Yes

What can I eat at the game?
The Applesox stadium has a concession stand where you can purchase sodas, beers, wine, burgers, dogs, popcorn, etc.

Will there be a 50/50 raffle during the game?
Yes, we plan to hold a 50/50 raffle during the game with proceeds going to the nonprofit Only7Seconds. Tickets are $3 each or 4
for $10.

What is Only7Seconds?
Only7Seconds is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit addressing youth loneliness by encouraging and empowering individuals & partners to
connect with others who matter in their lives. Its strategic priority is to address the youth and young adult loneliness epidemic by
reaching and empowering 500,000 youth and young adults (ages 8-24).

Only7Seconds offers a youth and school program curriculum that inspires intentional connection, an ambassador program, an
advocacy and awareness program, and the I Know Lonely story sharing project. It is based in Chelan, WA but has a nationwide
reach.

Will we be spreading the word about Rotary at this event?
Yes, this is a marketing event that is also fun! There will be a booth with Rotary materials (each Club can provide materials to Mike
Kintner or Kathleen), announcements about Rotary between innings, a short video about Rotary and more!

Do you need volunteers the night of the game?
Yes, we need help selling raffle tickets and staffing the Rotary information booth. Contact Kathleen (kmcnalty1@outlook.com), Mike
(mrkintner@nwi.net) or Emma CrowE (emmajoybug@gmail.com) if you can help.

What if I have more questions?
Each club has a liaison for this event. The list is below. You can expect the game to be announced at your club meetings the week of
June 10. You can also reach out to the event chairperson, Kathleen McNalty, Wenatchee Sunrise Rotary, 503-866-5599,
kmcnalty1@outlook.com
For Leavenworth: Mahala Murphy-Martin

Sincerely,

https://www.applesox.com/tickets
https://only7seconds.com/
mailto:kmcnalty1@outlook.com
mailto:mrkintner@nwi.net
mailto:emmajoybug@gmail.com
mailto:kmcnalty1@outlook.com


Sincerely,

Kathleen McNalty
Rotary Club of Wenatchee Sunrise

Mike Kintner
Area 8 Assistant Governor
Rotary Club of Wenatchee

Thank You to our Speakers Last Week!
We had two presentations last week:

Meeche White gave her classification talk. She is the Executive Director of Tierra Learning Center, where
they are holding the Leavenworth Wine Classic fundraiser on Saturday, July 13. Meeche joined Rotary in
1992 in Park City, Utah and was Rotary President there in 1998. Meeche is a 3-time Paul Harris Fellow.

Karl and Denise Ruether told us about their exciting trip to Singapore for the Rotary International
Conference in May. They shared a slide show of their trip, and recommended listening to the speeches on
the RI website, which you can view here by scrolling to the bottom of the page and selecting the speaker
you wish to hear. Karl and Denise have been to many Rotary International Conferences, the first one 24
years ago in Buenos Aires, Argentina. Next year the conference is in Calgary, Canada.

Click here to listen to their presentations.

News from President Mahala

Dear Leavenworth Rotarians and Friends,

https://tierralearningcenter.org/news/leavenworth-wine-classic
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotary-international-convention-concludes-optimism
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/B-dVQ2jtBPOeM---Nxkae8TLEgW7F1iltM8xdHNNKkdMEFt4YR9vsZOojCCX-9w.YNUFSI1UrwisjaRH


Dear Leavenworth Rotarians and Friends,

This is the last letter you will receive from me as your Club President. Therefore, this is my â€œSwan Songâ€​
as I ride into the proverbial sunset.

I cannot believe this year has passed already; it truly is amazing how quickly time passes! My Dad once
told me; â€œLife is like a snowball, it passes more quickly as it rolls on down.â€​

It has been an honor to serve all of you and our wonderful Club. I am very proud of all of the Clubâ€™s
accomplishments this year! Those accomplishments never would have happened, if so many of you
hadnâ€™t made such an outstanding effort.

District Governor, Mike Kintner, relayed the various accomplishments when he visited the Club a couple
of weeks ago, but they will also be highlighted at the â€œInstallation Dinnerâ€​, for those that werenâ€™t at the
Club meeting.

I will admit that when I took the helm last July 1st , I had some trepidation. I still have my business to run,
I commute to my office on the West side, and my business partner was retiring at the end of November
2023â€¦not to mention the other aspects of â€œlifeâ€​. Additionally, I was following the â€œbig shoesâ€​ of Mike
Worden, and I was concerned that somehow, I would fail the Club in some way. I remember getting the
advice from an â€œoutsideâ€​ Rotarian source that said, â€œ youâ€™ll be fine, itâ€™s Leavenworthâ€¦the Club can
practically run itselfâ€​. :)

Why do I tell you all of this? I write this because I must confirm that the Club is extremely supportive,
and our members really care about each other and the mission of Rotary. So many people have stepped
up and said, â€œWhat do you needâ€​; â€œI can helpâ€​â€¦. This is why our Club has increased membership, and is
on an upward trajectory, when other Clubs are in decline. It is also why I ask each member to consider
on which Committee they would like to serve, and to be willing to say yes, to Committee leadership, and
eventually Board and the Presidential positions. It has been a wonderful learning experience, and I have
met many people that I would likely not have met had I not had the great opportunity serving as the
Club President!

As I move on, I look forward to the new, Rotary year with the Co-Presidency of Kiffen and Melanie.

Thank you, Everyone, I appreciate you all!

Yours in Rotary,
Mahala

â€œLife is Made up of Momentsâ€¦Make Each Moment Matterâ€​

Cashmere Rotary Club Fundraiser
Interested in forming a team to join the Pickle Ball Tournament being held by the Cashmere Rotary Club
on June 29th and 30th?

If so, visit PICKLEBALLBRACKETS.COM for more information!

July Birthdays

Keith Goehner - July 8
Karl Ruether - July 12



Visit Our New Website!

Have you heard the news!

Leavenworth Rotary has a new Website!
See the link below and check it out

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

http://leavenworthrotarywa.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.kMw73Zp38bMLE6rAti0xQ3FOJtI-2BUStTirsHi-2Fkqdyuw8L0TxVZC0v2YWf-2Fnd-2B8CN7WJ9OHshxzbYRul0J360dKXg-2FSeTp0FDFlarG-2FeqHUGPtLgHynxwxIiX7tjRJV74fv5_82Tygn-2Bd0Ni0utBTOazOz7794OMjCyoptRGFCmvJWXqy-2Bq5guPVRQIK5-2FkgF7bsOli8Scngs4z6ex1qz-2FIWnKK0zqXHUt3hODjDQAhvtX6-2FkM7l0EMcWEaaWJ9YvdmMglI-2BsBD0EbjzoM3C-2BfEnJkLI7qZZhXKgJ2jDSiCwJv1X7crujhi-2BlcMSw3M2yi2vyrZVttw0ak06p4hKEndBtQg5IlJfZ0dBRHc-2F1zpmJre2Qtcs-2BfrICgiiyrFN7ORLKMMoQ1JLnEAttw5TDikAsYsozToiUdKPVxdhlXSCHw3YVTx1F-2FZ-2FIUkKHNbwyXnwdKT0nhbSlqdaUZISsOhd0aSWSuycY2EeLnEvfBD19pnyauSrI1ruo02wmXSeR3XfI
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